
“By attacking the freedom of 
movement, this initiative brings the 
rights of all workers into question, 
in particular salary protection and 
decent working conditions. For 
this reason, say NO to the SVP/
UDC initiative!”
Nick Bramley, trade unionist, Basel

“I say NO to the dangerous 
‘Immigration-Cap Initiative’. It 
makes false promises and doesn’t 
solve any problems. The prosperi-
ty of both Switzerland and Europe 
depend on the ability of workers to 
move and reside freely.” 
Yvonne Apiyo Brändle-Amolo, 
Member of the town council of 
Schlieren, President SP MigrantInnen 
Zürich

“The freedom of movement is an 
important right for all of us. It is 
indispensable for education, 
research, and a strong working 
relationship with Europe. These 
things should not be taken away! 
It’s for this reason I’m voting NO 
on September 27th!”
Bret Simner, International School 
Teacher, Basel 

NO
to the Abolition of Salary Pro-

tection and the Free Movement 

of Persons with the EU! 

NO to a return to the Seasonal Workers’ Statute! 

NO to turning away from Europe!

Vote on 27 September 2020



How do I vote by post?

YOUR VOTE IS IMPORTANT!  IMMIGRANTS COULD HAVE A HUGE INFLUENCE IF THEY VOTE!
In recent years, Switzerland has naturalized over one million citizens. More than 970,000 Swiss citizens over the age of 15 are dual 
 citizens. If all of these people come out and vote, we can achieve a new majority. A NO to the SVP’s “Immigration-Cap Initiative” is possible, 
but only if you send your vote by post or bring it in person! 

Stimmrechtsausweis
Carte de légitimation

Begrenzungs-
initiative
L’initiative de
limitation

Nein
Non

ENGLISCH

Original voting envelope 
open here

Fill out the voting paper Put the voting paper in the 
anonymous envelope and 
seal it

Sign your voting identity  
card (not in all cantons)

Put the small voting 
envelope and the voting 
identity card in the original 
voting envelope. The return 
address must be  visible 
through the window

Post the envelope to the local 
town hall by 21 September 
2020 or deposit it personally 
in the mailbox of the local town 
hall by the 25th of September

Contact: SP MigrantInnen, Postfach 7876, 3001 Bern, Telephone 031 329 69 69, migranten@spschweiz.ch / www.spmigrantinnen.ch 
PS Migrant-e-s, case postale 7876, 3001 Berne, tél. 031 329 69 69, migrantes@pssuisse.ch / www.psmigrants.ch

NO to the dangerous “Immigration-Cap Initiative”, because: 
FREEDOM OF MOVEMENT AND THE ACCOMPANYING MEASURES GO HAND IN HAND. Whoever attacks the freedom of move-
ment also attacks salary protection and the protection of decent working conditions.

THE INITIATIVE ATTACKS THE FREEDOM TO ACCEPT WORK ANYWHERE IN EUROPE and will lead to the annulation of important 
agreements between Switzerland and the EU.

THE INITIATIVE DOES NOT SOLVE ANY PROBLEMS. In fact, it would lead to a regression to the inhuman Seasonal Worker’s Statute 
that didn’t allow workers from abroad to bring their families with them. 


